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James Kirkham

From: James Kirkham

Sent: 16 April 2021 17:19

To: matters@middleaston.org.uk

Cc: Janet Boffin

Subject: RE: Planning application 21/01123/F

Dear Mr Dowler

Thank you for your email. I apologise for this and have asked one of the support staff to look into the issue 
regarding the parish it is registered in. 

I can also agree the extension of time until 21st May. 

PLEASE NOTE: I work part time. My working days are Wednesday to Friday

Kind regards

James Kirkham BA (Hons) MSc MRTPI -

Principal Planning Officer – General Developments Planning Team
Development Management 
Place and Growth Directorate
Cherwell District Council 
Direct Line: 01295 221896
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Follow Us:
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Twitter @cherwellcouncil 

Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, the Planning 
Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to come to Bodicote House but 
instead to phone or email the Planning Service on 01295 227006: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest 
information about how the Planning Service is impacted by COVID-19, please check the website: www.cherwell-
dc.gov.uk. 

From: matters@middleaston.org.uk <matters@middleaston.org.uk> 
Sent: 12 April 2021 11:19
To: James Kirkham <James.Kirkham@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 21/01123/F

Dear Mr Kirkham,
As with the original submission, this application is wrongly listed as being within the parish of Steeple Aston. It is in 
fact in the parish of Middle Aston.
As a result of this error, the Parish of Middle Aston has not received any notification from your department, and I, as 
Chair of Middle Aston Parish Meeting, only learnt of it by accident on 11th April.
I therefore request an extension of two weeks to the date for submission of comments, to 21st May 2021.
Please confirm the granting of this extension.
Best regards,
Edward Dowler
Chair, Middle Aston Parish Meeting
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